
CIRCULAR FOR PARENTS

Ref No- Cir/RBS/2016-17/No.49 Date- 17/01/17
To: All Parents (Class 1 to 6)
From: The Principal
Subject: Circular regarding intent to continue admission for the academic year 2017-2018

Dear Parents,

Greetings and Wish you a very happy new year!!!

To plan effectively for the new academic session, we need to understand whether you intend to
continue with Redbricks for your ward's educational journey in the Academic Year 2017-2018.

Request you to kindly fill up the form and submit it to your ward's home room teacher or school
counselor latest by 25th January 2017, Wednesday. Looking forward to your co-operation.

Thanking you.

With warm regards,

Mrs.Sutapa Mishra
The Principal
Redbricks School (Class 1 to 6)

Name of the child: _________________Current Class of Study: __________________________

In Academic Year 2017-18, my child would be studying in:

A. Redbricks School: Yes No

B. Another School: Yes No

If Yes, please specify:

Name of the school: ______________________________ City: ___________________

Reason for discontinuation: ______________________________________________________

_______________________________________________________________________________

Parent's Signature: _____________________Parent's Name: ________________________

Note:
1. Kindly consider this form only as a consent form.
2. This form will not indicate the official process of the withdrawal of the child from school.
3 In case of withdrawal, the parent is required to fill the formal withdrawal application form
at the school office.
4. The withdrawal application form can be collected from the school counselor on request.



CIRCULAR FOR PARENTS

Ref No- Cir/RBS/2016-17/No.49 Date- 17/01/17
To: All Parents (Class 7 to 9)
From: The Principal
Subject: Circular regarding intent to continue admission for the academic year 2017-2018

Dear Parents,

Greetings and Wish you a very happy new year!!!

To plan effectively for the new academic session, we need to understand whether you intend to
continue with Redbricks for your ward's educational journey in the Academic Year 2017-2018.

Request you to kindly fill up the form and submit it to your ward's home room teacher or school
counselor latest by 25th January 2017, Wednesday. Looking forward to your co-operation.

Thanking you

With warm regards,

Mr.Hiren Parikh
The Principal
Redbricks School (Class 7 to 9)

Name of the child: _________________Current Class of Study: __________________________

In Academic Year 2017-18, my child would be studying in:

A. Redbricks School: Yes No

B. Another School: Yes No

If Yes, please specify:

Name of the school: ______________________________ City: ___________________

Reason for discontinuation: ______________________________________________________

_______________________________________________________________________________

Parent's Signature: _____________________Parent's Name: ________________________

Note:
1. Kindly consider this form only as a consent form.
2. This form will not indicate the official process of the withdrawal of the child from school.
3 In case of withdrawal, the parent is required to fill the formal withdrawal application form
at the school office.
4. The withdrawal application form can be collected from the school counselor on request.


